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Arif, Syed

From: Turley, Charles D - New Wales [David. Turley@mosaicco.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2009 11:29 AM

To: Arif, Syed

Cc: Fuchs, Tom W - New Wales, Ahrens, Dean - New Wales; Buff, Dave; lyer, Rama - Pierce; Jagiella,
Diana - Plymouth; Jellerson, David - Pierce

Subject: New Wales BART Exemption Application ' 3

Thank you for your question about the HRS installations for Sulfuric Plants 1 and 2. The HRS installations need
to be addressed in both Scenarios A and B as they were discussed in Scenario B. The Plant 1 HRS installation
will be moved from the June 2009 turnaround to January 2012. We are preparing a letter to request this change
to the New Wales BART Exemption Report and will submit as quickly as possible.

Again, thanks for your attention in this matter.

5/5/2009



